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10-31-18 

To Corinth Hills Members, 

 I want to direct your attention to our new webpages.  To navigate your way to our site 
on-line go to: http://www.ha-kc.org select Kansas Associations and then select Corinth Hills.  
We will keep these pages up to date with your current Board Members, Calendar of Events, 
Pictures, and look for info on our new committee project “Sante Fe Trail Committee”. 

 We are forming a committee to explore physical markings and education on the Santa 
Fe Trail running through Corinth Hills.  If you have an interest in this contact Mark Morgan at 
(913) 381-3178 or by email at mcmprairie@aol.com.  Concept statement reprinted here: 

The Westport Route of the Santa Fe, Oregon, and California Trails that crossed through Prairie Village 
and Harmon Park (swale) also went through Corinth Hills. The Corinth Hills Board has approved to move 
forward with forming the Corinth Hills Santa Fe/Oregon/California Trail Committee. The purpose of this 
group is to propose and develop interpretive marking/signing to educate and show residents where the 
trail crossed through our neighborhood. Volunteers are needed. If interested, contact Mark Morgan to 
sign up and receive more information. 

Leaves are falling fast!  There is a leaf pick-up program this year with pick-up dates 
Wednesday 11-07-18 and Wednesday 12-12-18.  To sign up for one or both go to 
www.benjaminlawn.com and navigate to the Corinth Hills sign up page.  More info can also be 
found on our webpages. 

Watch for a new garage sale date in 2019.  We will likely be moving the date to a later 
month in hopes of landing on a nice weekend.  A post card will be mailed to you and the date 
will be published on our webpages. 

 The all members annual meeting was held on October 18th at Indian Hills Country Club.  
We had a little more than 50 people in attendance to hear Ron Shaffer of District 1 County 
Commissioner speak on the projects and responsibilities of the Johnson County Commission.  
The Board Officers were elected along with new Board Member Mark Morgan.  I will reiterate 
the need for fresh faces on the Board.  We are an enthusiastic group and would welcome you 
to get involved as much as you care desire.  If interested please call me at (913) 638-3173 or 
email cscalvert7925@gmail.com. 

I look forward to seeing you in the neighborhood. 

Chris Calvert, President 
Corinth Hills Homes Association 
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